
To whom it may concern, I wish to give my support for the mandatory labeling of Palm Oil 
products for the Food standards amendment, Truth in labelling Palm Oil Bill 2009. I have 
tried to avoid using palm oil for years (almost 20yrs) since a trip to Borneo, where I saw what 
they have done to the forrest and all its inhabitants. It saddened me then as  it does now but I 
am glad that more people are being made aware of it. Baby Orangutans do not belong in 
nappies but that is what happens to them in the orphanages when their mothers have been 
killed and they need to be looked after by people. These beautiful creatures should all be 
protected along with their habitat .I do not want to be supporting an industry that causes so 
much misery and destruction to a beautiful environment. If Australia wants palm oil why 
can`t it grow its own? Please do the right thing.  Yours sincerely 
                                                             Vanya 
 


